(J. H. MedicalSchool - Howell)

CuSY17/98.92
Baltimore, Oct. 23rd, 1902.
Dear Howell,
I do not know what we ought tc charge them. Do you think one hundred
dollars would be too much. If it was Vaughan's son alone I should say not to
charge him anything, as I do not like this charging sons of our friends and

doctors, but I suppose Vaughan would not like it. Say either one hundred or
fifty dollars.

Sincerely yours,
Wm Osler
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